
Dear Families,

Welcome to fourth grade!We look forward to getting to know you this fall.
The following is a list of necessary supplies that your child will need this school
year.

❖ one 1-inch hardcover binder
❖ one box of expo markers (multicolored)
❖ one pair of scissors
❖ one large pencil pouch to keep supplies in desk (not a box)
❖ one pair of headphones or earbuds in a sealable plastic bag labeled with your child’s

name
❖ one art smock (old, child-sized t-shirt in a Ziploc bag labeled with child's name)

Summer Assignments

When fourth grade begins, students are expected to have fluency in all math facts
with a mastery of addition, subtraction and multiplication facts. They will develop the
mastery of division facts in fourth grade. Basic fact knowledge will play a part in our
math placement process.

Students should also be in the habit of reading at least 20 minutes daily. Please
read with your child frequently, daily if possible! Reading is the foundation of all subject
areas. Please also take opportunities to write with your child at least once a week. A few
suggestions include: keeping journals and diaries, emailing friends or writing letters.

Have a great summer, and we look forward to an exciting year!

Sincerely,
The Fourth Grade Team


